
Fraudulent website warning

We have been informed about the existence of a fraudulent website attempting to pass itself as an 
official website for Sector, including certain funds and affiliates of Sector. 

For the sake of good order, we hereby remind all existing and potential investors that the only legitimate 
and official websites for Sector and its affiliates are the following: www.sector.no, www.sectorgamma.no
, www.sectorgamma.com and www.incentive.com. 
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